Resumption of normal services for
Independent Checking Unit

A spokesman for the Transport and Housing Bureau said today (April 19)
that the Independent Checking Unit (ICU) under the Office of the Permanent
Secretary for Transport and Housing (Housing) will resume normal services
starting from April 21.

To reduce the risk of infection and the spread of the virus, the ICU
will implement measures to control the flow of people and queuing order where
necessary, and will require visitors entering Lung Cheung Office Block and
the offices of the ICU to undergo body temperature checks, use the
"LeaveHomeSafe" mobile application and wear masks.
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